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For NCTQ's analysis of 2022-2023 salary schedules, this 2021-2022 salary schedule was used again. In Burlington, the annual salary schedules are extracted from the contracts. The 2021-2022 contract remained posted on both the district and union websites as of February 15, 2023. NCTQ's policy is to analyze salary schedules posted as of January 1, 2023. Given that a 2022-2023 contract has not been posted to either the district or union websites, NCTQ is making the assumption that the district continues to pay teachers based on the 2021-2022 salary schedule.


